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Hello Lohic,
 
Congratulations, we are pleased to inform you that your application for the “Meet the Future:
A Showcase of Student and Young Professionals Research” has been accepted for the
Electronic Imaging 2020 Symposium.
 
If you are not already aware of our poster specifications, please read the following information
carefully so that you prepare your poster correctly and understand your obligations during the
Meet the Future session.
 

 

 

 
You may reply to this email should you have any questions.
 
Thank you,
 
Marion
Marion S. Zoretich
Conference Program Manager
Society for Imaging Science and Technology
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